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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
Opinion No. 77-57

February 14, 1977

*1  Re: Food Service Management Contracts

Paul H. Infinger, Esquire
Attorney
Division of General Services
300 Gervais Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Paul:
Mr. McLeod assigned your letter of February 3, 1977, to me for answer. As per our telephone conversation, I am in complete
agreement with you that food service management contracts are the type contracts for which bids must be invited pursuant to §
1–24, CODE OF LAWS OF SOUTH CAROLINA, 1962, as amended. This Office is of the opinion that your suggestion that
we secure copies of the contracts for food service management executed by Clemson, University of South Carolina, and the
Citadel, three State institutions which did not invite bids pursuant to § 1–24, and determine the proper course of action based
on the contracts is a good suggestion.
 Yours very truly,

M. Elizabeth Crum
Assistant Attorney General
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